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Disclosures for Programs Leading to Professional Licensure 

Program Leading to Professional Licensure: Institute of Technology’s Physical Therapist Assistant 

program curriculum meets the educational requirements for licensure in the state of California*. 

Institute of Technology has not yet made a determination as to whether our Physical Therapist Assistant 

program curriculum meets educational requirements for the following states: Alabama, Alaska, Arizona, 

Arkansas, Colorado, Connecticut, Delaware, District of Columbia, Florida, Georgia, Hawaii, Idaho, Illinois, 

Indiana, Iowa, Kansas, Kentucky, Louisiana, Maine, Maryland, Massachusetts, Michigan, Minnesota, 

Mississippi, Missouri, Montana, Nebraska, Nevada, New Hampshire, New Jersey, New Mexico, New York, 

North Carolina, North Dakota, Ohio, Oklahoma, Oregon, Pennsylvania, Rhode Island, South Carolina, 

South Dakota, Tennessee, Texas, Utah, Vermont, Virginia, Washington, West Virginia, Wisconsin and 

Wyoming. Individuals who wish to move to a state other than that in which the program is offered should 

research professional licensure and employment requirements in that state.   

*The entry-level Physical Therapist Assistant (PTA) program is pending accreditation by the Commission 
on Accreditation in Physical Therapy Education (CAPTE) recognized by the United States Department of 
Education. The Institute of Technology PTA program in Redding, CA is not accredited. The start date of 
the charter class was December 2, 2019 with an anticipated graduation date of July 1, 2021. Effective 
October 29, 2019, the Institute of Technology – Redding Campus has been granted Candidate for 
Accreditation status by the CAPTE. 
 
Accreditation Information Required by the Commission on Accreditation in Physical Therapy Education 
(CAPTE): Effective October 29, 2019, the Physical Therapist Assistant program at the Institute of 
Technology has been granted Candidate for Accreditation status by the Commission on Accreditation in 
Physical Therapy Education (1111 North Fairfax Street, Alexandria VA, 22314; phone: 703-706-3245; 
email: accreditation@apta.org). If needing to contact the program/institution directly please call Josh 
Green, Physical Therapist Assistant Program Director at (530) 224-1000 or email jgreen@iot.edu.  
 
Candidate for Accreditation is a pre-accreditation status of affiliation with the Commission on 
Accreditation in Physical Therapy Education that indicates that the program is progressing toward 
accreditation and may matriculate students in technical/professional courses. Candidate for 
Accreditation is not an accreditation status nor does it assure eventual accreditation. 
 

       

 

mailto:accreditation@apta.org
mailto:jgreen@iot.edu

